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www.CenturyLink.com

1801 California, 10th Floor
Denver, CO  80202
April 6, 2015
Advice No. 3710T
Steven King

Executive Director and Secretary

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Dear Mr. King:

Pursuant to ORS 759.410, Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC is filing notice of revisions to the sheets listed on Attachment A.

Effective May 1, 2015, CenturyLink QC is increasing the monthly rate for residential access lines that appear in the Exchange and Network Services Catalog.  As a result, this filing is being issued to coincide with the Catalog change by revising the Washington Telephone Assistance (WTAP) State credit (ASGSX from $3.56 to $6.56) and the Tribal Lifeline (ASGFT from $10.56 to $13.56) to offset the increase in the 1FR rate.
If you have questions concerning this filing please contact me.

Sincerely,
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-, centuryLink




Attachment
BARBARA H. KLEINER

Tariff Analyst III

Barbara.Kleiner@CenturyLink.com

1801 California, 10th Floor

Denver, CO  80202

Voice: (303) 992-5834

Attachment A

Advice No. 3710T
EXCHANGE AND NETWORK SERVICES
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